




October 19, 2010 
 
 
 
CISAC Strategic Framework 
1220 N Street, Room 221 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: Comments Regarding the California Invasive Species Advisory Committee's 
Strategic Framework 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments and recommendations on the 
California Invasive Species Advisory Committee's Strategic Framework. 
 
The San Luis Obispo County Board of Supervisors agrees with the highest priorities 
identified in the Strategic Framework regarding funding and prevention, especially with 
regard to invasive species that impair our State’s waterways, and we encourage you to 
pursue these priorities expeditiously. 
 
We look forward to your consideration of these recommendations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Frank Mecham 
Chairperson, Board of Supervisors 
 




